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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon!” Feel free to expand on the message we have provided, the 

simple message was created for your convenience. We encourage you to express 

how you personally feel about the bill and how it may affect you personally.  


